


FLE Resident Feedback to MAC

(Continued)

We are sending this email as concerned Granite Bay residents. We live in Folsom
Lake Estates. The traffic volumes and speeds through our once quiet neighborhood
are very frightening. We are currently working with the county to get stop signs and
speed cushions added to our streets.

The new planned developments such as Pond Pavilion and Lofts, Granite Estates
Professional Center, Granite Bay Medical Complex, a child care facility and others will
just add to the safety and quality of Life challenges we already deal with.

We oppose additional growth without further development of by-pass routes which
do not include Folsom Lake Estates.

Please consider the impact of these proposed projects to the health and safety of
our neighborhood and others.

Peter & Diane Filice

As a resident of Folsom Lake Estates, I am completely opposed to these projects
without establishing measures to accommodate the additional traffic generated, as
they will negatively impact this neighborhood. The additional vehicles, scheduled to
be channeled through our development’s streets, on a daily basis is a clear safety
hazard, considering our existing battle to reduce dangerously high speeds and
numbers of vehicles on these same streets. (Placer Co Public Works, and CHP) The
traffic patterns through this community have already been negatively impacted by
the Auburn-Folsom construction project, as well as the Folsom Lake Crossing.

Patricia Fay
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LAW OFFICE OF
MARCUS J. LO DUCA

A Professional Corporation

MARcUS J. Lo Duca
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Mr. E] Iv?ldi LANfF‘
Deputy Director
Planning Services Division
County of Placer
3091 County Center Drive

Auburn, CA 95603
Re: Pond Pavilion and Lofts - T20120354
Dear Mr. Ivaldi:

Asyou know, this office represents the Lisa Powers Revocable Trust dated
October 1, 1998 (the “Trust”), owner of the property for the Pond Pavilion and Lofts
project in Granite Bay (the “Project”). As you are also aware, there is recorded against
the property a parking easement agreement (Document No. 2007-0052073, recorded
May 23, 2007) (hereafter the “Easement Agreement”) by which the Trust granted to the
Quarry Pond Retail Center a non-exclusive easement for parking in an area on the Pond
Pavilion property called the “Parking Area” in the Easement Agreement. Under Section
1 of the Easement Agreement, the Trust has the right to relocate the Parking Area at any
time.

This letter is to inform the Planning Department that the Trust, pursuant to its
rights under the Easement Agreement, intends to relocate the Parking Area from the
northern portion of the Trust’s property to the southeastern portion of the property
upon construction of the Project. A letter to the Quarry Ponds Retail Center owner will
be forthcoming when the Project has been constructed.

In addition, since the County authority to use the temporary parking area in the
northern portion of the Trust property has expired, my client will be immediately
closing off that parking area to any further use by the adjacent property owner or any
other member of the public.
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If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call.
Very truly yours,

LAW OFFICE OF MARCUS J. LO DUCA
A Professional Corporatio

Marcus. Lo Duca

MLD/jlf

cc: Lisa Powers, Trustee
Michael Johnson
Roy Schaeffer
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